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To:  Dean Sarah Fishman and the CLASS Undergraduate Studies Committee

College of Liberal Arts and Social Sciences [SERETSAs
From: Maria Elena Solifio, Director of Undergraduate Studies AL— 2007

Department of Hispanic Studies

Subject: Reversal of Unrequested Change in GPA — Spanish Major

On behalf of the Department of Hispanic Studies I am requesting that the change
requn'mg a cumulative 2.5 GPA in Spanish courses for Spanish majors be reversed to the
pI‘lOI‘ 2.0. The intent of the-department has never been to have the GPA for Spanish
majors at a 2.5. In addition, a 2.0 GPA has remained the continued practice within the
Department. We believe that the change from a 2.0 requirement to a 2.5 was done in
error, and we ask that this error be corrected.

Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Sincerely,

Maria Elena Solifio

Associate Professor of Spanish Literature
Director of Undergraduate Studies
Department of Hispanic Studies

Phone: (713) 743-3052

E-mail: maria.solino@mail.uh.edu




